
 

 

February 20, 2025 

 

 

To:  Mayor and Members of City Council   

From: Sheryl M.M. Long, City Manager 

Subject: Appointment to the Environmental Advisory Board: Douglas Walton 
 

     

The City Manager hereby recommends the appointment of Douglas Walton to the 

Environmental Advisory Board for a term of three years from January 1, 2025. 

 

Mr. Walton’s resume is attached for your consideration.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

bhartman
Typewriter
202500266


